
Coachmen RV, a Division of Forest River, Inc.,  
A Berkshire Hathaway Company

423 N. Main St., P.O. Box 30, Middlebury, IN 46540

To learn more about Coachmen RV and our products and see how 
Coachmen is making the easy life easier, visit www.coachmenrv.com

TOP FEATURES 

   AZDEL
 Azdel panels provide a strong, lightweight, water resistant wall that is 
50% lighter than wood and has 3X the insulation. Keeping your coach 
cool in the summer and warm in the winter extends your camping 
seasons and ensures the structural integrity of your coach.

   SOLAR PANEL
 The 100-Watt solar panel provides 8-10 amps of power under ideal 
conditions. The solar panel trickle charges your house batteries, 
allowing you to camp in remote places for longer periods of time 
without running your generator or being plugged into shore power.

   15K A/C’S WITH HEAT PUMPS
 15,000 BTU A/C(s) with Heat Pumps are standard. A Heat Pump will 
warm your motorhome without having to run the L/P furnace. It 
provides heat for your motorhome when the outside ambient 
temperature is as low as 25° compared to other heat pumps that only 
operate at 38°.

    COOLSTREAM® EVEN COOL DUCTING
 Our patented duct system evenly disperses air through the whole 
coach. We use CoolStream ducting instead of Styrofoam because it’s 
antimicrobial, preventing the growth of bacteria and ensuring a cool, 
clean coach in even scorching heat.

   NPS GENERATOR
 The Pursuit has a NPS 4500 or 5500 generator, depending on the 
floorplan, that is powered by Yamaha . It has a 3-year / 2000-hour 
warranty, integrated pull start, remote start with key fob and the 
largest network of service locations in the industry. 

  ELONGATED WHEELBASE
 We offer longer wheelbases than other motorhome manufacturers 
because that means superior weight distribution. The result? Better 
handling and a smoother ride.

   SIGHT RITE DASH
 Our dashes are angled 20 degrees forward. This increases the line of 
sight for the driver and offers the best road visibility on the market.

   10" TOUCH SCREEN RADIO
 The 10" touch screen radio is Bluetooth, Apple CarPlay and Android 
Auto ready. It is compatible for Sirius XM and navigation. The backup 
camera displays through the radio monitor.

   DROP DOWN BUNK
 The hidden drop-down bunk provides extra sleeping for your guests.  
The bunk will hold up to 250 lbs and has a net and mattress pad.


